
 

Report for Faculty Welfare  

March 22, 2022 

Blatt Access  

- We have meet with key constituents regarding their concerns about fees.  
- FW will work with campus recreation to encourage the submission of an application to 

support unit allocations in Fall 2022.  Faculty Welfare will write a letter of support of this 
application.   

 

POST-COVID education 

- Ongoing conversations with Provost office regarding the use of student evaluations during 
COVID; ensure faculty and chairs know the current guidance around the use of evaluations.  

- Ongoing conversations with Provost office regarding the disparate impacts of COVID for 
caregivers, particularly women faculty.  Strategies for recognizing career disruptions and 
career (re)development.   

 

Additional Items for discussion 

- Working with Provost Office re faculty ADA accommodations  
- Working with parking services to ensure faculty continue to have access during special 

events and after hours.  


